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Dear staff, parents and carers, 
 
Following a routine inspection at Walgett Community College Primary, a structural engineer was 
engaged to provide advice on Building E. This building is currently being used by the Bourke/Walgett 
School of Distance Education. 
 
The structural engineer has recommended the building not be used. Under the advice of the engineer, 
resources are being safely moved out of Building E and the Bourke/Walgett School of Distance 
Education will be temporarily relocating to rooms that the school is currently using. 
 
This move began on Friday 17 November 2023 and will be finished today (Monday 20 November 2023). 
 
Following this, Building E will be cordoned off while plans for the potential remediation of the building 
are explored.  
 
The local School Infrastructure NSW office is working with school leadership on accommodation for 
Bourke/Walgett School of Distance Education. We will continue to keep the community updated. 
 
The health, safety and well-being of the school and the local community is our highest priority. If you 
have any questions or concerns about this matter, you can contact us during business hours on 1300 
482 651 or via email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.  
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